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MEDIA RELEASE

Wind and rain no dampener on Tree Day 

Sunday August 1st Barham River – 20 volunteers braved cold winds and rain to plant about 1500 trees on the banks of the Barham River for National Tree Day. 

One of the younger volunteers, Olivia Tallis, said, “in 10 years time when I’m 16 this is all going to look like a beautiful garden,”

One of the local volunteers who braved the harsh conditions on Sunday, Allen Huggins said, “this is unique and it’s is better than having a golf course where large machines come in, churn everything up and then create an artificial environment.”

The Southern Otway Landcare Network, Colac Otway Shire Council, Corangamite CMA, Barwon Water and Parks Victoria have been working together to improve the condition of a one-kilometre section of the Lower Barham at the top of the estuary

“Now that we’ve completed this section of the river next to the Heathfield Reserve we’ll have created a model for the next stage,” said Corangamite CMA senior river health officer Denis Lovric.  

Southern Otway Landcare Network chairman, Simon Pockley, told the group that the Barham restoration project was one of the most important environmental goals for Apollo Bay. “There is no more important work than restoring biodiversity,” he said.

“By restoring a natural linkage corridor between the forest and the estuary, we will help to improve the health of the river, the quality of the water and the health of our community,” Pockley said.

The Southern Otway Landcare Network is also in the early stages of developing a comprehensive plan for providing a shared path and wildlife corridor that will link the town of Apollo Bay with the path through the Marengo Flora Reserve and back along the foreshore. 

On Friday, 75 Apollo Bay school students also helped to restore the banks of Skenes Creek by planting about 1600 trees for Schools Tree Day. 

“The children planted a mix of riparian and shrubby foothill forest trees,” said SOLN Co-ordinator, Kristen Lees, “they worked very hard, and their enthusiasm shows that we have faith in the future protection of the Otways.”
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[photo attached shows Olivia Tallis with volunteers in the background planting trees]

Contact: Simon Pockley 

Chair, Southern Otway Landcare Network

Ph:  0418 575 525 
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